
Zoning Board,  

  
Any traffic study performed during the Pandemic is like measuring the amount of snowfall in July . It will 

not be a true representation of the amount of vehicles that normally use Lake Street, especially, during 
working hours, when companies and other places of business are back in working condition. 

  

I do not have access to attend the meeting on zoom. I would appreciate the reading of this email. It 
doesn't take a traffic engineer to realize that this is not a time that will be a true result of what the 

amount of vehicles use Lake Street. 
  

Thank you, 
  

Mark W. McCabe 

4 Dorothy Road 
Arlington, MA 02474  

 


